
HUMANITY FIRST UGANDA 

OFFICE OF DIRECTOR DISASTER AND RELIEF 

P.O.BOX 98 KAMPALA 

Date: 06th/10/2020 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Chairman Humanity First Uganda 

Mr. Haruna Mubiru 

P.O.BOX Kampala 

 Dear Sir, Assalam Aleikum Warahmatullahi Wabarakaatuh. 

RE: SURVEY REPORT IN BUDUDA DISTRICT 

 I hope and pray that this letter finds you in good health. And would like to thank you for your endless 

efforts rendered towards serving humanity, may Allah the Almighty you success in all your endevours, 

AMEN. 

On 3rd/10/2020, the Humanity First Uganda Disaster and Relief team was dispatched to go to Bududa 

District to make a survey on how the recent landslides affected the people of the area. We found out 

that 3 villages were badly affected by landslides to the extent that over 102 families were left homeless. 

People in these areas share the same water with animals. No clean water and no shelter provided as of 

yet but rather temporary hutches. 

In as far as the Disaster and Relief team is concerned, we affirm that these people really need help. 

 

Yours Fithfully 

 

Ssenfuka Abudul Maalick 

(Director Disaster and Relief Humanity First Uganda  


